
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 15 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. WE’RE NOW HALF WAY THROUGH THE 

MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

LETTING US KNOW WHAT PROGRAMS YOU LISTEN FOR IS A GREAT HELP TO US. AND THIS 

MONTH, I’D LIKE TO KNOW HOW MANY OF YOU LISTEN FOR THE 8:30 PM MONEY WISE 

PROGRAM BECAUSE YOU CANNOT HEAR IT AT NOON. ANOTHER PROGRAM I’M PAYING 

SPECIAL ATTENTION TO IS ‘DISCOVER THE WORD’ AIRED AT 1:40 PM MONDAY – FRIDAY. 

I’M ALWAYS LOOKING FOR FEEDBACK REGARDING OUR PROGRAMMING IN AN EFFORT 

TO MAKE IT EVEN BETTER FOR THE MAJORITY OF OUR LISTENERS. SO YOUR COMMENTS 

ARE VERY WELCOME. 

[BRILLION – PAMELA] DEAR STAFF AT WRVM. HAPPY BIRTHDAY! THERE ARE SO MANY 

WONDERFUL MESSAGES SHARED ON WRVM THAT IT IS HARD TO NAME THEM ALL. MY CHILD 

AT HEART WANTS TO SAY THAT MY FAVORITES ARE THE CHILDREN’S PROGRAMS – KEYS FOR 

KIDS AND ADVENTURES IN ODYSSEY. BUT THEN I WOULD BE REMISS IF I DIDN’T MENTION 

ALL OF MY OTHER FAVORITES – MISSION NETWORK NEWS, RON HUTCHCRAFT, KEN DAVIS, MY 

MONEY LIFE, HAVEN TODAY AND FAMILY LIFE TODAY. AND ALTHOUGH I GENERALLY DON’T 

LIKE POLITICAL COMMENTARIES, I HAVE COME TO ENJOY LISTENING TO IN THE MARKET 

WITH JANET PARSHALL. I LOVE TO HEAR THE TEMPERATURES ACROSS THE COUNTRY SO 

THAT I KNOW WHAT MY DAD CAN EXPECT IN ALBUQUERQUE, NM OR MY SISTER IN 

PITTSFORD VT. AND OFTEN THE COLDEST SPOT IN THE COUNTRY IS FROM MY HOME SATE OF 

COLORADO. THANKS FOR SHARING THOSE EACH MORNING. BUT ABOVE ALL THE SPECIFIED 

PROGRAMS, THE BIGGEST GIFT OF SONSHINE FROM WRVM IS THE MUSIC. I LOVE THE OLDER 

HYMNS, THE GOSPELS, THE INSTRUMENTALS (DON SHIRE AND LARRY DELAWDER ARE 

AWESOME!), THE ORIGINALS FO SOME OF THE NEW GROUPS AND ARTIST AND EVEN SOME OF 

THE CONTEMPORARY. HOWEVER, I DO ASK THAT YOU NOT GET TOO CONTEMPORARY AS 

THERE ARE OTHER STATIONS THAT PLAY THEM AND THAT IS WHAT SETS WRVM APART. 

BLESSINGS TO YOU ALL AND THANKS FOR CARRYING ON GOD’S SONSHINE THROUGH THE 

RADIO.  

LET ME ENCOURAGE YOU TO ORDER YOUR TICKETS FOR THE TRIUMPHANT QT CONCERT 

THIS WEEK. THIS FRIDAY WE HAVE TO DECIDE IF WE NEED TO CANCEL OR NOT. GET 

THEM ONLINE ATWRVM.ORG. I HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU THIS MONTH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


